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200 Riverside Industrial Parkway

Portland, ME 04103

RE: 200 Riverside Industrial Parkway Subdivision Amendment/Lot Division
CBL: 330 H003001
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Dear Mr. Lefevre:

On September 15, 2004, the Portland Planning Authority approved the subdivision. amendment and lot
division for 200 Riverside Industrial Parkway as shown on the approved plat. This ;plat should be recorded
in the Cumberland County Registry of Deeds. l-

The approval is based on the submitted site plan. If you need to make any modlﬁcatlons to the approved site
plan, you must submit a revised site plan for staff review and approval. ,L
{

Please note the following provisions and requirements for all site plan approvals:

1 ‘.‘"*ere—submasme&drawmgsar%avaﬂablea&electren;c-fonn-th&apphcantshaﬂsume‘f

available electronic CADD.DXF files.

|
2. No performance guarantee or inspection fee is required, since no site work as proposed at this time.
i

If there are any questions, please contact Sarah Hopkins at 874-8720.
Sincerely,

&VL L% (4" A»J‘

Alexander Jaegerman '
Planning Division Director o . b
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